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Posted: November 15, 2021 

 

Planning Board 

Notice of Public Hearing 

 

 

 

The Planning Board will be holding a public hearing on 

Thursday, December 2, 2021 at 6:30pm in the Grange 

Hall at Town Hall. The purpose of the hearing is to 

receive public comment on the proposed Wetlands and 

Watershed Ordinance. 

 

 

 

 

 


